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What	the	children	been	doing	over	the	past	half	term:	
		

At	Go	Go	Makers	after	school	club,	we	set	different	themes	each	week	which	are guided	by	the	themes	
classes	at	Whitnash	Primary	school	are	studying	also	themes	are	added	into	the	plans	for	different	

cultural,	national	or	global	events	which	are	coming	up.	We	ask	the	children	what	activities	they	would	
like	to	do	linked	with	our	themes	to	ensure	we	are	providing	activities	the	children	enjoy.		

	
Over	the	past	half	term	the	children	have	participated	in	activities	related	to	the	following	themes-	St	
David’s	Day,	Doll’s	Festival,	Pancake	Day,	Celebrate	your	Name	Week,	World	Book	Day,	International	
Woman’s	Day,	National	Wildlife	Week,	National	Science	Week,	St	Patrick’s	Day,	Comic	Relief,	Active	

Earth,	Holi,	Water	Day,	Europe,	Mother’s	Day,	Pet	Month,	WW2,	The	Tudors	and	Easter!	
 

Some	of	the	favourites	enjoyed	by	the	children	were	decorating	tasty	pancakes	for	Pancake	Day,	
making	bird	feeders	for	National	Wildlife	Week,	going	on	a	bug	hunt	for	National	Science	Week	and	

making	our	own	chocolate	bunnies	for	Easter!		
	

What	the	children	will	be	doing	over	the	next	half	term:	
	

We	have	some	great	activities	planned	for	the	next	half	term	based	around	the	following	themes:	
Superhero	Day,	Pirates,	The	Romans,	Windmill	Day,	Animals,	Buddha	Day,	Pizza	Party	Day,	Our	Local	

Area,	Sherlock	Holmes	Day	and	free	play.	

	
		

	
News:	

		

• We	have	a	suggesTons	box	at	club	which	we	would	love	you	to	use	and	add	your	suggesTons	to	as	we	
are	always	striving	to	provide	the	best	service	possible.		

• Please	remember:	Monday	the	6th	May	is	a	bank	holiday	so	Go	Go	Makers	aVer	school	club	will	
conTnue	from	Tuesday	7th	May	2019.		

• 	Please	could	you	inform	Kismet,	Club	Manager,	if	your	child	will	not	be	a\ending	an	aVer	school	club	
session	as	it	is	really	important	that	we	are	aware	of	this	prior	to	the	session	itself.	The	club	mobile	

number	is	07864	081	096.	Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.		
	

Best	wishes	
Emma,	Kismet,	Tracy	and	Hayleigh		

	
	


